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A joint meeting of the Carson City Regional Transportation Commission and
the Carson City Regional Planning Commission was held July 25, 1990, at the
Carson City Community Center, Sierra Room, 851 East William Street, Carson
City, Nevada, beginning at 6:30 p.m.

REGIONAL TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION MEMBERS PRESENT:  Chairman Tom Fettic,
Kay Bennett, Robin Williams-Auer

REGIONAL TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION MEMBERS ABSENT:  None.

REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION MEMBERS PRESENT:  Chairman Craig Steele, Vice-
Chairman Archie Pozzi, Lee Pisiewski, William Mally, Thelman Calhoun

REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION MEMBERS ABSENT:  Ed Skudlarek, Michael Efford

STAFF PRESENT:  Regional Transportation Engineer Harvey Brotzman, Community
Development Director Walter Sullivan, Deputy District Attorney Ann Langer,
Recording Secretary Kathleen King

CALL TO ORDER:  Chairman Steele called the Regional Planning Commission to
order at 7:00 p.m.  Chairman Fettic called the Regional Transportation
Commission to order at 7:02 p.m.

1. ROLL CALL AND DETERMINATION OF QUORUMS OF REGIONAL TRANSPORTATION
COMMISSION AND REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION:  Roll call was taken for the
Regional Planning Commission and a quorum was present.  Roll call was taken
for the Regional Transportation Commission and a quorum was present.

2. DISCUSSION AND POSSIBLE ACTION REGARDING THE ADOPTION OF THE DRAFT
STREET AND HIGHWAY ELEMENT FOR INCLUSION INTO THE CITY MASTER PLAN:  (1-
0125)  Mr. Brotzman reviewed this matter and introduced Michael Conners of
JHK and Associates.  Mr. Conners presented the Proposed Draft Street and
Highway Element and answered questions from the Commission members. 
Discussion ensued regarding the impact on legislative sessions, Capitol
Complex traffic, the proposed traffic signal system, the impact of
development on surrounding communities, the extension of Nye Lane and/or
Graves Lane and possible state funding for development.  Following
discussion, the meeting recessed at 8:20 p.m. and reconvened at 8:35 p.m. 
Community Development Director Walter Sullivan distributed and reviewed his
staff report regarding recommendations for the Transportation Plan Map. 
Chairman Steele then opened the floor to public comment and Dick Murray of
the Main Street Committee encouraged the pursuit of federal funding for the
bypass and inquired as to how the proposed street and highway element
relates to the transit system developed for Carson City in 1979.  Anthony
Calabro, President of Western Nevada Community College presented comments
in support of an extension of Graves or Nye Lanes.  Following public
comments, Kay Bennett moved to adjourn the meeting of the Regional
Transportation Commission at 8:45 p.m.  Robin Williams-Auer seconded the
motion.  A vote was taken and the motion carried 3-0.  Following further
discussion, Commissioner Pisiewski moved that the Planning Commission
continue this item to their regular meeting which, if we have two separate
sessions, would be the 29th of August, Wednesday, and that the consultant
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be given all of his comments by the second Friday in August which would be
August 10th as a deadline.  Commissioner Mally seconded the motion.  A vote
was taken and the motion carried 5-0.

4. ADJOURNMENT:  Commissioner Pisiewski moved to adjourn the meeting at
9:20 p.m.  Commissioner Calhoun seconded the motion.  A vote was taken and
the motion carried 5-0.

A tape recording of these proceedings is on file in the Clerk-Recorder's
Office and is available for review and inspection during the normal
business hours.

The minutes of the July 25, 1990 joint meeting of the Regional
Transportation Commission and the Regional Planning Commission

ARE SO APPROVED _________________, 1990.

__________________________________
Craig Steele, Chairman
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